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I am in support of SB 210 for multiple reasons. I will highlight a few. 

 

This bill addresses many of the concerns regarding elections. 

 

Allows an elector to request (in person or over the internet) a ballot that may be voted 

by mail if the elector is unable to 

vote in person on the date of the election. 

 

Requires valid government-issued identification/photo ID to receive an absentee 

ballot or when casting a ballot.  

 

A ballot from an absent elector must be received by a county clerk not later than 8 

p.m. on 

the date of the election. 

 

The results of the election would be tabulated and reported on Election Day!  

 

Please support SB 210! 

 

 

 

 

 


